
 

 

Department of mass communication in association with INSPIRING THE MINDS 

conducted a Webinar on “New generation actors and directors: a game changing 

decade for Malayalam film industry” by Abhiram Suresh, Actor and Director.It 

was a one-hour session conducted through Zoom platform ON 1-5 August – 2020 

MORE THAN 100 students participated in the session 

 

Webinar series Titled ‘let’s talk Cinema 


